
Gager, Sherri

From: Leigh Ann Brunson [LBRUNSON@tceq.state.tx.us]
Sent: Thursday, November 04, 2004 2:45 PM
To: cclose@austin.rr.com; Gager, Sherri; amshelby@flash.net; jameskaihsu@hotmail.com;

jennlswanson@yahoo.com
Cc: ShirleyMad4Law@aol.com; Leigh Ann Brunson
Subject: Re: Parmer-Walnut Creek PUD Amendment No.1

SHERRI-Pls see below. I realize this will not make it to the council
before they start their meeting today. I hope that you can convey our
request. thanks.

Dear City Council Members/Sherri Gager:

Re: C814-01-0038.01- Farmer PUD

The Scofield Farms Neighborhood Assn is requesting a postponement for
2nd/3rd reading for C814-01-0038.01.

Pis recall the Assn. agreed to the zoning conditions based on reaching
agreement on an MOD with the applicant. Though much progress has been
made, the neighborhood was only given about 12 days to review the draft
MOU. Our Assn. President, Alan Shelby, was out of state on business for
1 week of those 12 days.

This would be the first postponement for the neighborhood.

Our atty has expressed an need to discuss the MOU and we need to confer
with him and work through the MOU with Mr. Suttle.

We don't have an agreed upon signed MOU and based on that request the
postponement.

(We regret the late notice but we only became aware of the meeting
through our Case Manager today.)

We appreciate your consideration, thanks.

>» <Sherri.Gager@ci.austin.tx.us> 11/03 5:44 PM »>
Leigh Ann,

Just a reminder that this case is going for 2nd/3rd readings tomorrow
at
City Council. Richard Suttle said that he had presented the
neighborhood
with a private agreement a few weeks ago.

Thanks,

Sherri Gager
City of Austin
Neighborhood Planning & Zoning Department
sherri.gager@ci.austin.tx.us
512-974-3057


